
NAIROBI UPPERHILL 
H O TE L 

DATE: 9th November 2018 

TO WHO IT MAY CONCERN 

RI RECOMNIENDALIONLETTER 
am writing to recommcnd Tracy Cacharmbi of lD no. 33232974 wtho has been working at 

Nairobi Upperhill Hotel as an attache tor tour months 

*hie with us, Tracy has been involved in the production areas, food beverage production, food 

heverage service and housekeeping 

She is a hardworking and honest citizen who is plensnt and picks up new skills quickly. I do not 

eStie to recornhend her to any prospectve employer. 

Picase feel tfee to contact me for further informatton on Tracy Gacharmbi if necessary. 

Thank you 1or your kinc consideraton. 

UPPN 
hur sinceredy 

wERATIOAS MANA 


